
 

 
16 November 2017  
 
 
 
Company Secretary Resignation 

In accordance with LR 3.16.1, Veriluma Limited (Administrator Appointed) advises that Tharun 
Kuppanda has resigned as Company Secretary. 

 

 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Investor Relations 
investor@veriluma.com 
  
+61 2 8039 0533  
 
www.veriluma.com 
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